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Information request 

Thank you for your email of 13 April 2015, where you requested the following 
information: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act I respectfully request that you provide me with 
a list of suppliers providing outsourced ICT Services to your organisation at the 
current time. Please present the information back by email (to this address) detailing 
for each supplier (where more than one is engaged): 
- Name of supplier 
- Service(s) provided by supplier 
- Renewal date for provided service(s) (optional) 
- Current spend with supplier for provided service(s) (optional) 
 
In the interests of focussing on suppliers of a material nature it would be acceptable 
to respond with just those suppliers where annual spend (on any particular service) 
is in excess of £50,000 per annum. 

 
Information released 

I am writing to advise you that, following a search of our paper and electronic 
records, I have established that the information you requested is not held by the UK 
Space Agency. 
 
The Department of Business, Innovation and Skills may hold the information you are 
seeking, as they hold the main contracts for the core IT infrastructures, systems and 
end user devices used within the UK Space Agency. 
 
If you have not already done so, then you may wish to write to: 
 
Department for Business, Innovation and Skills, Orchard 3, 1st Floor,1 Victoria 
Street,London SW1H OET 
 

 


